
Grand Junction, Colorado 
 

September 18, 1935 
 
The City Council of the City of Grand Junction, Colorado, met in regular session at 7:30 
o'clock P. M. Councilmen present and answering at roll call were: Ross, Oates, Boston, 
Enstrom, and Carson. Councilmen absent - Holcombe and Roberts. City Manager 
Soderstrum was absent. City Attorney Bowie, City Clerk Tomlinson, and Bruce Brownson, 
Chief of Dept. of Health and Parks were present. 
 
The minutes of the regular meeting held September 4th were read and approved. 
 
Mr. John Cadez presented an application for a liquor license for the American Liquor Store, 
357 Main St. 
 
It was moved by Councilman Enstrom and seconded by Councilman Oates that a retail 
liquor store license be granted to John Cadez for the sum of $50.00 until December 31st, 
1935, subject to the issuance of a State license. Motion carried. 
 
A letter from Herbert F. DeWeese requesting that he be given a lease on the Municipal 
Airport. It was moved by Councilman Ross and seconded by Councilman Boston that the 
letter be accepted, filed, and to be considered further at a later meeting of the Council. 
 
The matter of a traffic light on the intersection of Fifth Street and Main Street was brought 
up and discussed, and referred to Mr. Soderstrum. He to get data on same, and bring 
before the Council at the next meeting. 
 
It was moved by Councilman Enstrom and seconded by Councilman Oates that the 
meeting adjourn. 
 
/s/ Helen C. Tomlinson 
City Clerk 
 


